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6rd February 2025 

 

Dear Families of Y6,  

We are excited to announce that we have been invited to attend an amazing Science Show 

delivered by the Royal Institution. 

Surbiton High School has invited all of Y6 to attend, along with Surbiton pupils and other excited 

young scientists from around the Royal Borough of Kingston.  

As part of their growing programme of Community Classrooms, the Royal Institution are returning 

to Surbiton High School with their ‘Explosive Food’ workshop. Previous years have proven 

extremely popular, with trained presenters bringing huge excitement and scientific wonder to all 

pupils who have seen them in action. We are certain they will yet again bring enthusiasm and an 

inspiration of science to all.  

The workshop will be on Monday 3rd March at the Surbiton Assembly Rooms, KT6 4RT. We will be 

leaving school straight after registration to walk to the Assembly Rooms, and will return to school 

in time for lunch as usual.  

Children should wear smart school uniform with school shoes, and a warm, waterproof coat. They 

will only need to bring a water bottle to the show. Riley Class, who have PE on Mondays, should 

wear full school uniform and bring trainers to wear for PE in the afternoon. Mr McLaughlin has 

confirmed they will not need to wear PE uniform on this day, but just bring trainers to change into. 

If children have football club after school, they can bring their football clothes and get changed 

after school.  

As this is a local trip, our general local permission slip, signed on entry to the school, covers 

permission. We are just writing to inform you. There is no cost for this trip.   

We are very grateful for parent/carer help supporting our trips, and would appreciate volunteers 

to accompany us. If you have a current DBS and would like to join us, please complete the Google 

form here: https://forms.gle/qWbsziDTPyFsQ7Za6 We will confirm helpers as soon as we can. 

Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

 

 

 

Jack Morris 

Y5 Class Teacher and Science Lead   
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